EPAAC - Cancer World Newsletter - Patients are paying a price for spending cuts

Spotlight on: Systems & Services
Patients are paying a price for spending cuts
In this Systems & Services article, doctors and patient advocates across Europe describe how
the debt crisis and cuts in public spending are impacting on the care cancer patients receive.

Thanks to all our readers who participated in the survey on this topic, the results of which are
presented in the article.

What is happening to cancer care in your country?
Are patients suffering as a result of cuts?
Are the authorities working with clinicians on ways to evaluate and improve the efficiency of

services to make the best use of resources and maximise value for money?

You can read the full article in Cancer World.



http://www.cancerworld.org/Articles/Issues_49/Systems_%E7e%E7_Services/Patients_pay_a_price_for_spending_cuts.html

